
DR. ALFRED T. BAZIN 
MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING 

MONTREAL

January 25th, 1926.

Sir Arthur Ourrie, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur

re. University Information in each issue 
’’McGill News.”

This is to record the substance of my request presented to

you yesterday.

The Editorial Committee of the Graduates' Society consider 

that the "Hews” should be used as the medium through which in­

formation pertaining to the University should reach the 

Graduates.

We feel that:- 1. The Graduates are always eager to get

2. The University has everything to gain bysuch information.

its publication.

We consider that this information should be trustworthy and 

official, emanating from your office rather than picked up piece­

meal by members of the Committee' and should comprise:-

1. Promotions or appointments.

2. Hew Departments and extensions of old departments.

3. Hew Buildings - Proposed constructions.

4. Alteration in policy in any department.

5. Any University activity of special note.
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